Carta de Charles William Dabney
a Ezequiel A. Chavez,
12 de noviembre de 1917.

IISUE, AHUNAM, Fondo Ezequiel A. Chavez, Caja 118, Exp. 45, doc. 33.



UNIVERSITY OF CINCINNATI

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT—McMICKEN HALL Novemter 12, 1917

My dear Professor Chavez:

I appreciate very much indeed your cour-
teous letter of Oetober 31 from Mexico City. ¥rs
Dabney and I are glad tc know that you have arrived
in Mexico and hope that you have your family with
you and that they are all very well. It is a pleas-
ure to have teen of any assistance to you and your
family, and I am delighted to know that vou have
now returned to work for your beloved country. GShe
needs your assistance, and 1 can imagine what pleas-
ure 1t gives you to sork for her.

I want to thank you again for what you did for
the Unlversity of Cincinnatl and its students. Please
do me the favor to write to me fromw time to time
about conditions in Mexico and especlally about her
educational developments.

With personal regards and best wishes

"-’“”'“m

Professer E, A, Chavez
Avenida Chapultepec 346
Mexico (ity, D.F, ,Mexico
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